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Feb. 5…School Site Council 2:30 PM  
Feb. 13.PTA Meeting 6:00 PM 
Feb 16-19. President’s Weekend 
  NO SCHOOL 

Please give a big Thank You to 
students Luis Plasencia-Morales 
and Bridget Collins, both of 
whom donated brand-new 
very popular books to our school 

library this week: Dork Diaries and Diary of a 
Wimpy Kid. If your family would like to donate a 
book to the school library, contact our librarian 
Mrs. Gray, eagray@chicousd.org. 

 

Chico Reads! Read Across 
America drop in event is 
Sunday, Feb 25th, 10 to 1 at the 
Chico CARD Center. Free 
books! Hot dogs, lemonade, 
popcorn, coffee, activities, 
face painting, games, prizes and a photo 
booth will all be provided for you!  
No charge ever!  
 
In 2017, our 4th year, over 500 people enjoyed 
this family day! It is a gift to the community 
from your local teachers unions.  
 
Everything is completely free, bring your 
loved ones and leave your wallet at home! 
See you on Sunday, February 25 from 10 - 1 
at the Vallombrosia CARD Center! 

 
 

 
February is kindness month; Citrus 
is getting involved within the 
classroom and on the playground. 
We will be having activities going 
on throughout the month.  
 
Each classroom will be making a 
chain of kindness; the chain will 
consist of the child’s hand written 
kindness that they did (in or out of 
school). At the end of the month, we 
will combine the chain with all of 
the classrooms to show how kind 
our school is. 
 
On the playground, we will be 
having students with signs with a 
message on it. If your child reports 
to the student with the sign, they 
will be given a reward.  
 
We will also be having a spirit week 
on Feb. 26-March 2. Be on the 
lookout for that information. 

 
Remember: Citrus is a 
Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring 
toys and soft rubber 
items from home. 
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